CARLETON UNIVERSITY
M E M O R A N D U M

Date: 

2011 04 08

To: 

All members of the Faculty of Arts & Social Sciences


From: 

John Osborne, Dean




Faculty of Arts & Social Sciences

  
Re:

Annual Report on Professional Activities and CDIs

We are proceeding again with the annual evaluation of faculty as required by the current Collective Agreement for C.D.I. purposes.

1. This year we are requesting the Annual Report on Professional Activities (May 1, 2010 – April 30, 2011) and an updated c.v. from every member of faculty.  These must follow the official format of the Faculty which should be on file in your departmental office.  The reports are essential for the preparation of recommendations concerning C.D.I.s.

2. Your report and updated c.v. should be sent in duplicate to the Chair or Director of your unit by May 15.  Copies will be sent on to me, with the departmental recommendation concerning C.D.I.s.

3. As before, decisions concerning the award of C.D.I.s will be based primarily on

(a) the report from departments

(b) the Annual Report on Professional Activities

(c) the teaching evaluations provided via computer printout.

